
From: Kurt Eggebrecht  
Sent: Wednesday, May 03, 2017 4:29 PM 
To: foxriverhouse@gmail.com 
Subject: Re: Noise Variance 
 
I received your email.  
Thanks 
Kurt 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 
On May 3, 2017, at 4:27 PM, "foxriverhouse@gmail.com" <foxriverhouse@gmail.com> wrote: 

Hi Kurt, 
  
I am resubmitting my requested dates for a noise variance and leaving out the Wednesdays. 
  
Until 11pm 
June 2, 3, 9, 10, 16, 17, 23, 24, 30 
July 1, 7, 8, 14, 15, 21, 22, 28, 29, 
Aug 11, 12, 25, 26 
Sep 1, 2, 8, 9, 15, 16, 22, 23, 29, 30 
Mile of Music Aug 2 and6 until 11PM Aug 3-5 midnight  
  
Rgds, 
  
Patti 
  
Sent from Mail for Windows 10 
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